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Letter of Appreciation 

The Council would like to extend its appreciation towards the hard work and efforts made by 

your institution in effectively coordinating and conducting the Joint Entrance Examination 

(JEE) - 2022 (Session-1) organized by National Testing Agency (NTA), Ministry of 

Education, Government of India and facilitated by AICTE. This could be successfully 

conducted only because of your enthusiasm and commitment. 

The Council, once again extends its appreciation and thanks to everyone in your 

institution who contributed and coordinated in conducting this prestigious examination. We 

also expect your co-operation in future examinations being conducted by NT A. 

Regards, 


